Principal, K/Gampolawela K.V, Gampola, Sri Lanka. 24.05.2017

The president, Sagapo children's foundation, Po Box 52444 4064 Limassol, Cyprus.

Dear Madam/Sir,

Thanking for the founds and participating for the New Year Festival.

We are writing this letter to Thank you for helping us to develop our school. With the help of your foundation repaired our school main hall, class rooms, partitions, students' desks and chairs. Those are very useful for our children, Not only that participating for our Sinhala New Year Festival and sharing the happiness and gifts, It also a memorable experience to our children so we like to offer our gratitude and Thank for your foundation.

Principal

C8923

කේ. ජී. සුධර්ම විදුහල් පති